
 

   

Your ref:  
My ref: TP2050639 

Date: 22nd January 2021 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Installation of Puffin Crossing: Watnall Road, Nuthall 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd in partnership with Nottinghamshire County Council are proposing to install a 
Puffin Crossing on Watnall Road, approximately forty seven metres north of Back Lane. The new 
crossing will provide a safe signal controlled crossing point allowing access and egress with Basil 
Russell Park.  
 
The Puffin Crossing will incorporate a controlled area indicated by zig-zag markings along the 
approaches to the crossing within which parking and loading by vehicles will be prohibited at all 
times. 
 
A copy of the statutory Public Notice, stating the County Council’s intention to introduce the Puffin 
Crossing and a plan showing the location of the crossing and extents of the controlled area is 
attached for your information. 
 
Any comments in respect of this proposal should be received by 19th February 2021. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me on 0115 977 4278 if you require further information or wish to 
discuss any aspect of the proposal. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If 
you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy 
Notice:www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/. 
 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Robert Dean 
Lead Signals (North) 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Tel: 0115 977 4278 
Email: robert.dean@viaem.co.uk  


